
     THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC                  

 

“Shoulder to Shoulder” 
President: Garry Spicer   Vice-President: Rob Crepin                         

Junior Vice President: Tom Parker 
  Secretary: Brian Parker   Treasurer: Bill Fisher      

Registrar: Ted Wedmaier.   
Executive Officer Electrical: Darryl Edwards. 

BBQ:  Ian Nisbet 
Committee: John Humphries; Ron Bopf; Ian Ross; Col Marsh; Arthur Read; 

John Kenneally 
Patron: TBA   Future Development: Bob Edyvean 

Membership fees $35 for 1 year – daily fees $3 plus $4.00 lunch  
   Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 8am-2pm  

 
December 2020 

Members - on behalf of Garry and the Committee, we wish 
you a Safe and Merry Christmas. 

2020 has been a challenging year to say the least!  
To those members we haven’t seen for a while, 

we wish you well and hope to see you back at the Shed soon! 
 

This Thursday, 17th Dec is our Christmas Party at the Shed 
at approx 11am 

Join us for a chat, coffee and a light lunch 
 

Laithe, from the Salvation Army will be presented on the day 
with a $1000 cheque for their Christmas Appeal. 

 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 

Bundamba Q4304 
ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 

web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com%20web
mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com%20web


 

 
 

It is great to see Peter back at the Shed after his Cancer treatment 

 
Peter also thanks the Shed members who constructed these new stairs at his 

home 



 
 

PETER CUTS THE RIBBON ON HIS NEW STAIRS 

 
 

 
 

SHOULDER TO SHOULDER 



 
 

Bob Edyvean presents the President of  
Mundubbera Shed with   

a painted saw to commemorate his recent visit 
 
 
 

 
We remember fondly our mate Bob who passed away 12 months ago 



 
A SPECIAL THANKS TO ALL MEMBERS 

WHO HAVE CONTRIBUTED DURING THE YEAR 
PROJECTS 

BUNNINGS BBQS 
CLEANING 

GARDENING 
ADMINISTRATION 
TREASURER BILL 

SECRETARY BRIAN 
PRESIDENT GARRY 

COMMITTEE 
FRIDAY GROUP 

EXERCISE GROUP 
GARAGE SALE 

 
 

WE AGAIN THANK THE SALVATION ARMY FOR THEIR CONTINUED SUPPORT 

 
 

ALSO THANKS TO OUR CONTINUING SUPPLIERS AND MANY LOYAL 
CUSTOMERS 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SHEDDER OF THE YEAR 
 
 

????????????????????????????????? 
TO BE ANNOUNCED THURSDAY! 

 
BUNNINGS BBQ SUNDAY 10TH JANUARY 2021 

(Still some spaces needed to be filled on the roster) 
 

SHED RETURNS TUESDAY 12TH JANUARY 2021 



 
 
 

 
 

BUS STOP 3A 
 

THE LATEST SMOKERS’ AREA 
 

WELCOME TO ALL NEW MEMBERS WHO JOINED THE SHED IN 2020 
GET INVOLVED  

AND SHOW US YOUR SKILLS 
 

NEW MEMBERS FOR 2021 WILL BE WELCOMED AFTER 12TH JANUARY 
 

REMEMBER, IF YOU HAVEN’T SEEN A MEMBER FOR AWHILE, GIVE HIM A 
CALL. 

 

ALL THE BEST FOR 2021 

 
 


